Week Beginning 12.2.24
Our Topic is..
We Can All Be Heroes

Next week, we will be learning about..

Topic: We will continue to learn about Supertato and engage in some scientific thinking and
discovery linked to freezing and melting. We will be problem solving to free Supertato from an icy
prison and will take part in an experiment to test the quickest way to melt ice. Our ‘We Can All be
Heroes’ topic will come to an end on Friday with our Heroes Day! Don’t forget to dress up and

bring in your Super Veg on Wednesday 14" ®

Phonics: We will be consolidating our learning in Phonics this week practising all the phonemes
and tricky words we have learnt so far. We will be conducting a short assessment with each child
this week so that we can plan for the next half term.

Maths: We will be continuing our learning on the number 10 by focusing on number bonds.
Number bonds are pairs of numbers that can be added together to make another number. We will
learn about the number bonds to 10 and different ways to represent these

How you could help your child:

o Keep practising the Phase 3 phonemes that have been sent home this half term, including
practising writing them in the phonics home learning book.

e  Enjoy reading your child’s choice book and decodable book with them over the weekend.

e Spend some time chatting about freezing and melting with your child. You could even set
up your own experiment exploring what happens when ice/ice lollies/ice cream are left to
melt or what happens to water when it is frozen in ice cubes/small containers. Please add a

post to Tapestry if you do this

Reminders
e Heroes Day: Friday 16™ February. Don’t forget to send in your child’s ‘Super Veg on
Wednesday 14" @
¢ Balanceability: We will be having our final Balanceability session on Monday morning.
¢ Reading Books: Please return yur child’s reading book and the plastic wallet on
Monday. The plastic wallet is to keep the books safe on their journey to and from your
home.
e Choice Books: Your child will bring a choice book home every Friday, in addition to their
decodable phonics reading book. Please return your child’s choice book on Friday.
e Forest School: We will NOT be going to Forest School next Friday due to our Heroes
Day!
Have a lovely weekend!
Thank you ®)
The Foundation Stage Team



